
NOTICE
FOR PUBLICATION ONLY

TO  THOSE  PERSONS  WHO
WERE FORMER HUD-ELIGIBLE
TENANTS, OF THE ROOSEVELT
BUILDING, AS OF DECEMBER
11, 2022. As a former resident
of  The  Roosevelt  Building
(Building)  who  resided  in  a
HUD-assisted apartment prior
to the fire that occurred on
December 11, 2022, you may
be  eligible  to  return  to  the
Building  to  live  in  a
HUD-assisted  apartment.   IF
YOU WISH TO RETURN TO THE
BUILDING, YOU MUST NOTIFY
THE  ROOSEVELT  BUILDING
IMMEDIATELY  BY
COMPLETING  AND
RETURNING A RETURN FORM
ON OR BEFORE DECEMBER
5, 2023. RETURN FORMS MAY
BE  OBTAINED  FROM  THE
MANAGEMENT  OFFICE  AT
607  PENN  AVENUE,  SUITE
200,  PITTSBURGH,  PA 15222
OR  BY  CONTACTING  THE
BUILDING’S
COMMERCIAL/PROPERTY
MANAGER,  DANA
McFARLAND,  Office  (412)
434-1425,
dana@therooseveltbuilding.co
m.   Please  note  that,  in
order  to  return  to  a
HUD-assisted apartment in
the  Building,  you  must
remain  eligible,  in
accordance  with  HUD
regulations.   Upon  receiving
your  Return  Form,  The
Roosevelt Building will contact
you  to  determine  your
eligibility  for  a  HUD-assisted
apartment  in  the Building.  If
you  remain  eligible,  The
Roosevelt  Building  will
coordinate  with  you  to
schedule your move-in date.


